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This bill directs the Department of Public Safety to issue a request for information (RFI) from vendors 

to obtain information on the feasibility, cost, and timeline in contracting out for a replacement to the 

Minnesota Licensing and Registration System (MNLARS). It specifies the information and advice to be 

obtained through the RFI process and requires legislative reporting. 

The RFI must be issued by June 1, 2018, and a report to the legislature is due by August 1, 2018. 


